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Dear seniors and those interested in Senior's issues,
Please come join us on Saturday, October 13th, 2012, at our NFB Senior Seminar.  It has come to our attention that you or a loved one may be experiencing problems with vision.  We estimate that there are ten thousand people in Utah who are dealing with vision degradation or loss.  A majority of these folks are seniors like us.  There are three common causes of vision degradation for seniors; (1) Macular Degeneration (MD), (2) Retinitis Pigmatosis (RP), and (3) Diabetes.
Many seniors have eye disease and it takes a period of time for us to adjust to the ongoing loss and regain the freedom we once had.  This is the purpose of the Senior Division of the National Federation of the Blind of Utah in helping us return to independence.  National Federation of the Blind (NFB) friends will reach out to seniors to help us through our physical and mental adjustment.  
This letter is a cordial invitation to attend our NFB of Utah Senior Seminar to be held on Saturday, October 13th, 2012, from 10 AM to 4 PM at the Weber County Pleasant Valley Library. 5568 South Adams Ave., Ogden, Utah 84405.  The library is across the street from Ogden Regional Hospital.  If you can’t attend, please pass this on to someone who is experiencing age-related vision loss.
If you think this seminar is only for those who are experiencing the vision loss, you may be wrong.  The spouses and friends are going through an equally challenging time trying to help you.  In many cases it is harder for them because they may have watched your self-worth vanish or your independence diminish.  We will have a session for spouses and friends only, so we can get down to the issues.  Please come join us and feel free to bring along any of your friends.
Sincerely,

Milt Taylor, 

President, Senior Division NFB of Utah 
801-913-2533
milttaylor@comcast.net 
RSVP (required if you would like a lunch).  Oct. 10th is cut-off date for lunch reservations.  Please call Bill Clapp at 801-317-4967 with your RSVP or if you have questions.  There will be a $5 charge per person for registration with lunch.
NFBU Senior Division Officers: President - Milt Taylor, VP – Dave Pavlus, Secretary/Treasurer – Wendy Carter, Board Members - Bill Clapp, Milo Waddoups and Darren Lindsay. 
2012 Senior Division Seminar
Saturday, October 13th, 2012, 10 AM to 4 PM
Held at the Weber County Pleasant Valley Library
5568 South Adams Ave, Ogden, Utah 84405
The Senior Seminar will open at 10 AM with introductions and messages by the National Federation of the Blind (NFB) and DSBVI Director.  Breakout meetings will allow you to attend sessions that may be of special interest to you.  The breakout sessions will include: 1. A question and answer period with the eye doctors, 2. A spouses and friends discussion, 3. An introduction to high-tech and low vision aids, 4. A State Library for the Blind Orientation, and 5. Accessible voting machines.  Seminar wrap up.  
Please come join us for a seminar that is intended to help you understand the vision loss you may be dealing with.  It is a nuisance, not a disability.
